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Inaugural Black Feminist Studies
Lecture to be Held at UCSB

(Santa Barbara, CA) -- Akasha Gloria Hull, professor emerita of women's studies and
literature at UC Santa Cruz and currently a visiting professor in the Department of
Black Studies at UC Santa Barbara, will deliver the inaugural Black Feminist Studies
Lecture on Monday, May 19 at 7 p.m. in the MultiCultural Center Theater. Hull's talk
is entitled "Creativity, Black Feminist Roots, and Human Revolution," and is free and
open to the public. A reception will follow in the center's lounge.

Hull is renowned as one of the founders of scholarship and research in black
feminism. She is the co-editor of the landmark volume "All the Women Are White, All
the Blacks Are Men, But Some of Us Are Brave" (1982). Her most recent publication
is "Soul Talk: The New Spirituality of African American Women" (2001). She is
teaching two courses this quarter: "Black Women Writers" and "Literature, Spirit,
and Social Justice."

Hull's talk launches the Black Feminist Studies Lecture Series at UCSB, emphasizing
its "contemporary significance, the historical contribution, and the long term societal
impact of this domain of scholarship," according to department chair Jacqueline
Bobo. The lecture will be given annually by a prominent black feminist scholar, she
added.

About UC Santa Barbara



The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we

draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.



